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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Keeping Your Child Safe in the Modern World – Online Safety Information Sharing Session 
 

Hamstel Infant and Junior Schools are inviting parents to attend a 75 minute presentation from the Two Johns 
via Zoom on Thursday 10th February at 8.00pm until 9.15pm. 
 

The session will focus on how to keep your child safe in the modern world and will be presented by the ‘Two 
Johns’, two ex-policeman, who visit schools across the country to talk to staff, parents and children about staying 
safe online. 
We would encourage all parents to attend this meeting particularly as children are spending an increasing 
amount of time online due to the pandemic. 
 

To join the evening click on the following link:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82332565792  and follow the 
instructions on the screen.   Please note, this presentation is not appropriate for children; please do not share 
the link with others or join the session with your child/ren present. 
 

Please read the information below about the evening and what parents from other schools have said.   
  

The Two Johns 
As our children grow up, we as parents nurture them and help them to develop their life skills.  We do this by 
gradually exposing them to the various risks they might come across and by teaching them how to keep 
themselves safe, until one day we let go of their hands and let them venture out on their own. What nurturing 
do we do when it comes to our children’s on-line activities and is that world real or virtual 
for our children?   Please come along to this very informative, eye-opening presentation 
about how to help keep your child safe in the modern world.   
 
Reviews of the ‘Two Johns’ Presentation: 
‘Had the absolute pleasure of meeting the 2 Johns this evening at my children’s school. Their 
knowledge and experience is outstanding. We spent two hours discussing most recent 
developments and how the children perceive the internet. I cannot recommend them enough.’ 
 

‘Amazingly informative and extremely friendly. Brilliant for kids and adults. Everyone should attempt to go to one of 
their meetings.’  
 

‘Vital information and knowledge. Didn’t realise how far apart adults are to children in the internet world. Such an eye 
opener to what is reality. The professionals that delivered the talk were outstanding. So glad I didn’t miss this. It should be 
compulsory and part of the school curriculum.’ 
 

Find out more about the Two Johns on their Facebook page - EST E Safety Training and follow them on Twitter 

@JohnsThe2  
 

We hope as many parents as possible will attend the session.  If you have any questions, please contact the 
school office. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Hamstel Schools 
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